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dayun

From: groupaccounting@united.com
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 2:14 PM
To: dayun
Subject: Re: MCO-hanatour  (KMM65684930V5609L0KM)

Hello Dayun,  
   
Thank you for choosing United Airlines for your group travel.  
   
   
The MCO for your group PGSPDV has been received and applied to your contract.  
   
   
We appreciate your business.  
   
Regards,  
   
Johnny Taylor  
United Airlines  
   
 
 
Original Message Follows: ------------------------  
From: dayun <dayun@ihanatour.com>  
To: GROUPACCOUNTING@UNITED.COM  
Subject: MCO-hanatour  
Date: July 23, 2019 11:56:23 AM CDT  

Good afternoon,    
     
I have recently sent MCO for group payment, and would like a confirmation email for us to file.    
     
Reservation number is PGSPDV  -  TLV group B    
     
MCO number is 0165056273480    
     
In the amount of $2600.00USD    
     
Thank you.    
     
Dayun Kim    
Travel Associates    
Hanatour of Philadelphia    
1329 W. Cheltenham Ave    
Suite 101    
Elkins Park, PA 19027    
ARC 39614326    
www.ihanatour.com [ihanatour.com]    
     
     


